
Wadia 2aQaeb 
Zagreb, December 2, 1953 

ZAGREB, JURIBICEVA UL. 4 

Telefon 37-741 - Post. pretinac 120 

Mr.Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. No. 2 

WAUTUTPCRT 
Pennsylvania, USA 

Dear Sir, 

we were immensely pleased to receive your reception 

report, the second one we ever got from the States and the 

first from Pennsylvania. In any case we have verified it and 

can affirm that you have listened indeed to Radio -Zagreb on 

Wednesday, November 11, 1953 from 4.17 to 5.00 h GMT. 

From 4.17 to 4.2o you heard the news by a male 

announcer, and a light music programme followed. At five- 

minute intervals the announcer gave the time. 

It is an astonishing fact indeed that you were able 

to listen to our programmes so far away, and we hope that 

you will have some more receptions of Radio -Zagreb. 

The transmitter of Radio -Zagreb has 135 Kw, and the 

aerial is vertical, 120 meters high with top capacity. 

We are wishing you many good receptions of other 

European stations. 

Very truly yours 

3,JU 1ÓEVArUL4 
p _ C 

No Sara 
Radio Zagreb Director General 


